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General Comment

I am a former uranium miner with Denison Mining at the La Sal incline in La Sal Utah I know
the radon sampling was faked and have sent proof of this to Ken Valintine the area manager
about 1.5 years ago and nothing has been done since. If MSHA won,t look into current
violations what is the use of having safety regulations. MSHA own records show that since this
mine opened it had a long term pattern of citations for to high levels of radon, MSHA did
nothing to address this knowing and will full action by Denisons. Why spend tax dollars on
MSHA if they don't do there job. Matthew Bane
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